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Gate opens 9:00 
Classroom doors open 9:10 
School starts 9:15 
Gate opens 3:15 
School finishes 3:30 
Nursery gates open at 9:00 and 
will remain open longer so that 
parents can drop off/pick up 
children in Reception—Y6 

Attendance — Every day matters; every minute counts  

Stebon’s magic number is 97. That’s because we’re 
aiming for 97% attendance this year.  This week’s 

attendance was 94.60%. Come on Stebon! 

Congratulations to Albert Einstein class in Year 2 
amazing 98.26% record. 

Stebon closes for half term holidays today. School re-opens at the 
usual time on Tuesday 26th February 201 9.   

We are closed on Monday 25th February 2019 for our staff INSET 
training. 

International Mother Language Day 

On Wednesday, we celebrated International Mother Language Day. The 
pupils were so excited to learn about different countries and languages 
they speak. Each class made a huge effort to create their posters and 

learn fun facts about their countries. We learnt that many of grown ups 
in our school can speak other languages and some have more than one 

mother language! It encouraged us to learn and use new languages!  
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Some Sad News 

This week we received the very sad news that one of our 
former pupils, Ismail Ali, had lost his battle with Leukaemia. 
Ismail, who was in year 6 last year, was a much-loved member 
of our school, well-respected & popular with staff & pupils 
alike. To many, he was simply the best friend ever. 

I know you will join us in keeping Ismail’s family in your 
thoughts & prayers at this most difficult time. 

Recognise your potential  

Boost confidence and realise that your skills and qualities count. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This course is designed to increase the confidence and self-esteem for 
students who are on the first step of their learning journey and are 
looking for employment or a change of career. 

This free taster session is for adults that are thinking about returning 
to work. 

Date: Wednesday 27th February 2019  

Time: 9.15 —11.45AM  

For further details contact Chanel or Kulsuma on  

Land Line: 0207 897 4237  
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